
Kindergarten & First Grade

Classroom News

Welcome to Kinder and First Grade! 
We are very excited for the school year 

ahead! 

School will start with online schooling 
from the 18th August (*subject to 

change if we hear otherwise from the 
MOH)). We hope to back in class on 

the 24th and will keep you updated as 
soon as we know. 

August Birthdays

Sebastian 1st
Amelie 28th

Important Dates:

18th First day of school - 
online schooling
23rd First day of school 
in class.

Friendly Reminders:

When we are back in 
class please remember 
to pack suncream, a hat, 
a change of clothes, a 
healthy snack and water.
 

Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions or if I can help in 
any way.

August 
2021


